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Happy Birthday to 

Summer Bellotti, 

Blake  and  Oscar 

Shaw. 

17th December 

Our Wonderful Student Council  

 

Jonah Temby 

Emelia Skoglund 

Summer Wilson 

Pepper Furse 

Trent Adams 

Summer Bellotti 

Ryder Pentreath 

Tina Ha 

Luke McKeiver 

 

You have all represented and done 

our school proud throughout this 

year, what fantastic leaders you 

all are!  



 

 Dear Parents, Carers and the Lancelin Community, 

 

We are officially in summer and have begun to enjoy some warmer weather.  Countdown is really on now 

as the students are getting excited about the end of year. 

 

END OF YEAR PRESENTATION NIGHT 

The classes are really working hard on the performance of “A Starry Night”.  This is an adaptation of   

Aladdin, which has been rewritten by Ms Campbell.   

The night will begin  promptly at 5pm.  The formal part of the evening will consist of the award          

presentations for each class as well as subject specific and community awards.  Once this has concluded 

there will be a short intermission and then the performance will commence.  The children and staff,      

especially Ms Campbell have worked tirelessly to ensure this is a success, and even though we have    

refined the night as much as possible we feel that this is the one opportunity of the year where we can 

celebrate our school, and we feel that every child’s achievements should be acknowledged properly. I am 

in the process of applying to Regional Office to close the school for students at 1PM on that day to allow 

enough time, especially for the bus children, to get home, rest and eat before returning to school by 

4.45pm.  As soon as I have confirmation I will pass the information on. 

As in previous years your child is required to have black leggings or skins and a black tank top (thick 

strap please).  If you are able to send this to your child's classroom in a named plastic bag that would be 

wonderful.  You may be asked to source additional items, but they will only be minor additions as we will 

be organising at lot of the costumes at school this year. The children will need to arrive by 4.45pm in 

FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM, as their costumes will be in their classrooms. If you have any questions please 

do not hesitate to contact the school where we will do our best to help you.  We are looking forward to a 

terrific night! 

 

MOVE UP DAY 

On Friday 11th December 2020 the students will be taking part in MOVE UP DAY! Where each class gets 

to move on to the class they will be in for 2021.  The teachers have planned fun Xmas activities for the 

students and it is also a great opportunity for the 3 year old class to be able to see the Kindy room for the 

first time, this helps alleviate the anxiety that can be felt by the children when beginning school for the 

first time. 

 

KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION 

At 2pm on Friday 11th December the Kindergarten class will be holding their graduation ceremony. The 

move from Kindy to Pre Primary is a big transition from part time to full time schooling and we like to 

make it a special one with a ceremony for the children.  The families have received their invitations and 

we are looking forward to enjoying this special time with the Kindy students. 

 

CHARGES, CONTRIBUTIONS AND BOOK LISTS 

Today each student will receive  some important paperwork regarding next year. Our 2021 Contributions 

and Charges information is a guide to the charges that each class is expected to incur over the year.  This 

is the MAXIMUM charges expected, so the amount actually due will not exceed these amounts. The     

voluntary contributions are exactly that voluntary, however these contributions make an enormous       

difference to the quality of programmes we can offer our students. It would be much appreciated by all 

staff if you consider paying these contributions, as it assists in purchasing the relevant equipment and 

resources that ensure our teachers can deliver a well balanced, inclusive curriculum to all children.  There 

will be a “retro” bike as a raffle prize for all payments made before the end of term 1 2021 so I really    

encourage you to pay these amounts. Thanking you in advance. There will also be the students Book List 

requirements and a Uniform Order. 

 

Thank you for all you do for us, that gives every student at Lancelin Primary the chance to “Fly High…. See 

Far!” 

Warm regards 

 

Jemma 

Principal 



 

REMINDER: EARLY CLOSE EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 2.30PM  

 

Student of the Week 

Week 8 
 

Samaya Alexader, Mikhailo 

Obravit, Jonah Temby, Bronson, 

Ebby Oxley, Ryan DeBarros-

Barbagello, Tenielle Farr and  

Sienna Alexander. 

Student of the Week 

Week 7 

Lilly Harris-Ralls, Archer 

Price, Pepper Furse and 

Harvey Simpson. 



 

 
 
 

 

Tracey’s Horse Riding 
 

Residential Horse Riding Camps  

 

We are offering 1-5 days of horse riding lessons, husbandry and fun for 

children aged between 5-16 years of age. We take beginners and     

riders with ho9rses and ponies to suit. 2 ridden lessons per day.      

Lectures/ theory evening activities and all food inclusive. 

Instructor is experienced and qualified, WWC and First Aide. 
 

Week 1 

Monday January 4th - Friday 8th 

Week 2 

Monday 11th - Friday 15th 

 

 

 

Children may attend 1 day through 5. A 3rd week will run if enough interest. 

 

Please phone for more info or bookings. Mob 0417182200 Tracey Coussens  

This Friday, the 5th of December at 9am, is our annual Triathlon.   

We hope to see you all at Harold  Park. 

Students competing in the swimming leg of the race will need to 

bring their towel,  bathers and goggles.  

Students doing the cycling leg of the race will need their bike and helmet. 

After the triathlon we have decided to have a whole school Fun Day of 

sand castle competitions, tug of war and more fun games. Students will 

not be going in the water so bathers are not required.  

All this fun will work up an appetite so we will be having a free sausage 

sizzle for lunch!! 

Parents and family members are all welcome!! 


